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     August 2017 

The latest news and activities of our Capuchin Missionaries  

 

EASTER & HOLY WEEK  
Activities 
 

SUPPORTING 

 The building of a new 
chapel and the formation 
of new friars 
 



Dear Friends, 

We wish to thank you all for your continuous support, of your 

prayers and generous donations. Thanks to our benefactors, 

we are able to continue helping the formation of new friars 

in Timor. A special acknowledge to donors from Plumpton and Parramatta (NSW) who 

supported the building of a new chapel and other facilities in Timor.  

In this issue we share the latest news from Timor, the Easter activities and all the pas-

toral work of our Fr. Luan Le OFM Cap.  

Offering Masses is another way to support our Missionaries. Along with this issue we 

include forms to join us in the prayers for  all loving fathers  in the Novena of Masses  

Father’s Day.  

We kindly invite the devotees of  St. Padre Pio to celebrate the Memorial Mass in Sep-

tember, in honour of the saint, and venerate the two relics.  Visits are welcome in our 

office from Monday to Friday (9:00-12:00) at 96 Catherine Street, Leichhardt, NSW. 

Our special thanks: to our director Fr. Greg Rowles OFM Cap for his spiritual assistance 

and publications on our two Facebook pages; to our great helper Maria, to the  Capu-

chin Friars and all our parish secretaries in Australia.  

        Daniela Santillan, Secretary  

 

Renewed Website: www.capuchinfriars.org.au 

 

The altar servers from 

Estado, a village in the 

mountains, visited Fr. 

Luan at Tibar and stayed 

for a weekend. This very 

active group sing, pre-

pare the church and as-

sist him during the Mass.  

They also make bread 

and cakes every morning 

to raise funds to support all their activities. 
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ALTAR SERVERS VISITED FR. LUAN AT TIBAR 

Capuchin Mission Australia 

St Padre Pio Centre of Australia   



Our Lady visited some villages during three days in May, from Tibar to Hatubesilolo. 

NEWS FROM THE MISSIONS IN TIMOR 
(By Fr. Luan Le OFM Cap.) 

These are some photos taken during the Holy 
Week Liturgies at Lebuloa, a village in Timor. 
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OUR LADY visits the villages during May 



THE OLD CHAPEL 

Building a new chapel in Hatubesilolo 
(By Fr. Luan Le OFM Cap.) 

The new chapel is being built in Hatubesilolo, it’s 16 m long and 8m wide. 
There will be a sacristy, a rest room, 2 public toilets, 2 bathrooms, a laundry 
area, a meeting room and a kitchen; a pump and new piping system will be 
installed to provide water.   
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ST. PADRE PIO MEMORIAL MASS AND VENERATION OF FIRST CLASS RELICS 

OLD  CHAPEL 

 

 

We kindly  

invite you 
 

 

Sunday 17th 
September,  

11am  

 

at  
96 Catherine St.  

Leichhardt, 
NSW 


